
PERCENTAGE OF
ON-TIME
DOCUMENTATION
FOR OCT-JAN:

61%

CURRENT AND PAST EVENTS
PAST

Our required, unannounced monthly visits have

concluded. Thank you to the providers that cooperated

with us while we complied with that CAP.

Thank you to all the individuals that showed up for our

GQ Calendar photoshoot! Everyone looked great!

CURRENT 
Our new day program will be launched soon; more

information to come!

While the required monthly visits have concluded,

residential coordinators will continue to make random,
unannounced visits throughout the year. Please be

ready!

Please make sure all trainings are up to date.

Our GQ Calendars and photo collages will be available

for pick-up the last week of January.

We are currently going through the HCBS audit and our

annual licensing inspection; please make sure all

documentation is up to date and accurate.
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THE MORE YOU KNOW
Home books for providers and individuals are

being checked on. Please call the office if your

books are not up to date.

All individuals should have an annual physical

and dental exam. Please update your residential

coordinator with this information.

HCBS Audit is ongoing; please check your email

to see if you were one of the providers selected

for audit.

COMMUNITY EVENTS
Free Bingo for As-Is Items IKEA

01/30/2024, 5pm @ 1500 IKEA Way

Nutty Norfolk Scavenger Hunt

02/28/2024, 2pm @ 198 Bank St, Norfolk

Free Museum Tour

03/01/2024, 2pm @ Chrysler Museum of Art

Monster Truckz

03/22/2024, 03/23/24 7pm @ Larry King Law’s

Langley Speedway (11 Dale Lemonds Dr)

Please make sure you are

physically counting each

pill and writing down the

number you counted on

your controlled drug

sheets. 

Do not assume the amount

written on the bubble pack

is accurate. 

The physical count should

always match the count

on the drug sheets since

you’re simply recording

what was counted.

No addition or subtraction

is needed if you’re

counting the pills and

recording that count.

Do not assume your own

count is accurate from the

previous count.

PROVIDER OF THE QUARTER
Mrs. Rhoda Holt has been with Beyond Excellence since 2017

and has maintained a stellar reputation and track record of

keeping herself and her back-ups up to date with trainings and

timely documentation submission. She continues to have

exceptional rapport with the community, including office staff.

She helps the individual in her home stay active in the

community to include going to the gym, local church, and his

favorite: McDonalds! We truly appreciate all the hard work and

dedication Mrs. Holt and her team have provided! 

Mrs. Rhoda Holt

REMINDERS


